
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 8/23/2010 2:56:36 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Assessment of PG&E Smart Meters - Sept. 2nd: CPUC Information Alert

FYI

From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent:
Monday, August 23, 2010 2:43 PM 
To: Prosper, Terrie
D.
Subject: Assessment of PG&E Smart Meters - Sept. 2nd: CPUC 
Information Alert

CPUC Information Alert:
The Structure Group Assessment of 
PG&E Smart Meters - Sept. 2nd

The Structure Group, a
consultant retained by the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) to 
independently evaluate Pacific Gas and Electric Company's (PG&E) Smart 
Meters and billing systems, will present a summary of its findings and release 
its report at the CPUC’s business meeting on September 2, 2010.

This is noted on the
CPUC’s business meeting agenda, which came out today, as item number 40: 
http://docs.cpuc.ca.aov/published/agenda/docs/3260.pdf.
However, the CPUC will take up this 
item at the start of the meeting, at 10 a.m.
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http://docs.cpuc.ca.aov/published/agenda/docs/3260.pdf


The business meeting
will be held in the CPUC’s San
Francisco auditorium at 505 Van Ness
Ave. The meeting will also be available in real
time (and archived) via video webcast and audio webcast (www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/Webcasts/) and listen-
only call-in__________________________
number Redacted____________________

Please let me know if 
you have any questions.

Terrie

**************************************************
Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public 
Information Office 
California Public Utilities 
Commission 
(415)
703-1366 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Face book
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